
Wednesday, August 27th 

On the Stage in the 
Fellowship Hall 

Thank you to all who volunteered,                    
participated, and prayed for                                  

2025 Vacation Bible School!   
 

We had another successful year!   
We had an average of 143 attended  

each night!  
 

We raised $1,625.79 which we will 

split between the Angier Area Food   
Pantry and Buddy Backpacks! 

 

Thank you Courtney & Hunter Blackburn and Gwen & Jason 
Nesbit for leading and preparing the group for a great VBS! 

Young Adults Meet 
Tuesday, August 12 

at 6:30pm 
at the Hendges’ Pool  

Wednesday, August 13 Thursday, August 14 Monday, August 25 

Carolina Charter Academy Cape Fear Christian Academy Johnston County Schools 

Harnett County Schools  Wake County 


